
From: Prof. Ibrokhim Abdurakhmonov, TWAS Fellow 

Minister of Innovative Development, Uzbekistan 

 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

This news gave a great sadness this morning to all of us. Indeed, the sudden 

death of Prof. Hualiang Jiang is a great loss for the world science community. 

Please accept and pass our deepest sadness and condolences to all people of 

the Chinese scientific community, his family and relatives and friends. 

 

We will pray for the peace of his soul, and may God award him with a place 

in Heaven. Amin. 

 

Ibrokhim Abdurakhmonov 


